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Exeter ICE Update April 2022 
 
 
Dear ICE Supporter,  
 
So far it has been a busy year. Our primary team have been able to deliver the Narnia 
experience just before Christmas, and Prayer Spaces in the few weeks before Easter.  
Hundreds of children from across the city engaged in both projects exploring the themes of 
Christianity in the Narnia stories and given time to explore prayer through a dedicated 
space.  

“Wow wow wow! Have just come back from a trip to Narina…What an amazing 
afternoon. The kids and staff loved it….it truly was amazing!”  

Feedback following the Narnia Exhibition 

Our Secondary Schools team have been able to start 4 new clubs meaning we now cover 5 
of the 7 secondary schools in the area. They personally connect with over 170 young people 
each week and reached 7,000+ with our Christmas and Easter assemblies. They have also 
given out over 6,000 biscuits at their clubs.  

We praise the Lord for this work and thank you for your continued support and prayers.  

Prayer Walks 15th to 19th May 2023  

This year, we are putting on a week of prayer activities in various locations across the city. It 
would be great if as many of our supporters as possible could join us. You can walk with us 
as we travel through the city, meet us to pray at one location, join us for lunch, or for the 
whole day. If you want to join us, then please register using our website 
https://icetrust.co.uk/prayer-walk/ or call or email the office using the details at the bottom 
of the page.  

Communication preferences 
Following the recent increases in the cost of postage, we are asking people who receive our 
newsletter through the post to consider receiving it by email only. We know that some very 
much value receiving newsletter in the post, so we want to keep that option available. 
However, if you would be willing to receive the newsletter by email only then please 
office@icetrust.co.uk and we can do the rest.  
 

Please turn over to see some photos of our work! 
  



 

 

 
 
 

Anne-Marie and Doug filming in 
Easter assembly video 

Doug at “The Gathering” a quarterly 
regional youth event run in conjunction 

with Sout West Youth Ministries (SWYM) 

Here are some photos of our staff team, Sally 
Anne-Maire & Doug busy at work! 

Anne-Marie, Sally & Doug at a Scripture Union 
training event 


